
 
 
 

Picture Retake Day 
Tuesday, September 18th 2018 

 
Students are welcome to attend retake day if: 
 

1. They were not photographed on picture day 2018.  
2. They were photographed on picture day and ordered a photo package. If you are unhappy with 

the photos that you ordered, please have your student bring the entire photo order to turn in 
during retake day. Please write a note about what you don’t like about the photos on the 
outside of the package, so that our photographers know what they need to do to improve.  
Please call us at 608-257-2941 if you have any questions about this! 

 
Still want to order pictures? Here's how... 
 

1. Go to  www.empirephotos.com/order-photos and select "School" 
2. Click Password, then enter Event Password: SWALLOW18 
3. Complete your order online. 

 
Your order will process automatically after images have been identified.  You do NOT need to bring a 
receipt to Picture Retake Day. 
 
*Please complete a separate order for each student, if applicable. 
**Address information is collected for billing and mailing purposes. All orders will mail directly home. 
 
Questions?  Email us at customerservice@empirephotos.com or call us at 608-257-2941  
Hours: 8:30 am – 5:00 pm, Monday - Friday 
 

 

 

You can also order by printing and filling out the order form on the following page, then bringing it 

(with payment included) to picture day. 
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